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 Charitable BN/Registration # 11904-1325  

Monday April 25, 2016 

Dear Families, 

Today MCRC was contacted by the Police and Children’s Aid Society that one of our employees has been 
arrested and charged with an offense pertaining to Child Pornography.   At this time Halton and Peel 
Police Services are investigating along with the Halton Children’s Aid Society.  Although your child would 
not have been supervised nor have had any contact with the employee, we wanted to make sure that 
you were informed of this situation.  

MCRC has been, and will continue to be fully cooperative with the investigation.   The staff person will 
not be allowed on MCRC premises during the course of the investigation nor will they be supervising 
children or acting in any capacity within the organization.   

MCRC is taking this situation very seriously and will continue to keep you informed of any relevant 
information. Please contact me at rebeccab@mcrc.on.ca or by phone at 905 876 1244 ext. 211 should 
you have any concerns in this regard.  The safety of your children is our priority and we will continue to 
ensure a safe, quality environment where children can play, learn and thrive.    

Sincerely,  

 
Rebecca Barrows-Vrankulj 
Executive Director 
Milton Community Resource Centre 
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